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April 16, 2018 

By E-mail - exc@toronto .ca 

Executive Committee 
City of Toronto 
1 oth Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
Attention: Josephine Archnold 

Dear Ms. Archbold: 

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, UNIVERSITY OPERATIONS 

Re: EX33.3 Development Charges By-law Review - Results of Additional Consultation 

I am writing on behalf of the Governing Council of the University of Toronto.· We have reviewed 
the supplementary report dated April 3, 2018 and the revised by-law and are writing in support 
of the proposed by-law amendment recommended by. staff to acknowledge the tax exemptions 
of colleges and universities as set out in their respective enabling legislation. The University 
would like to thank staff for the positive and productive consultation and respectfully requests 
that the Executive Committee adopt staff's recommendations. The University looks forward to 
continuing to work with staff through the by-law implementation phc:1se to ensure that an efficient 
administration of this exemption is established. 

Yours truly, 

Univeristy of Toronto 

o~--
Scott Mabury 
Vice-President, University Operations 

SM/an 

Cc: S. Leisk, Partner, Cassels Brock 
S. Siu, Acting Director, Strategic and Intergovernmental Initiatives, City of Toronto 
R. Robinson, City of Toronto Legal Services 
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